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Hi Anna,

I got your memo to the Committee about the Work Plan to be discussed at the 2/22/24 meeting. I see that
you've planned an October 10th meeting for mobile home residents, and I'm looking forward to that. 

At the last meeting, the Committee discussed the possibility of extending the meetings from the Senior
Center to virtual participants, and one of the members was going to find out from your IT staff whether
that was possible. 

We have a lot of senior members, so if it is possible, that would bring in more of our residents.

I'm not sure I'll be able to make it to the meeting. If not, can you please place that issue on the agenda?

TIA
Bee Hanson
Santiago Villa Neighborhood Association




